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1800 55 1800 

 
Office Hours 

Mon/Thurs - 8.00am - 4.00pm 

Friday – 8.00am – 3.00pm 

 
2023 TERM DATES 

Term 1: 1st Feb - 6th April 
Term 2: 24th April – 30th June 
Term 3: 17th July – 22nd Sept 
Term 4: 9th Oct – 14th Dec   

 
   

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

School Development Days  
Term 2: Friday 2ndJune  
Term 3: Monday 4th Sept 
Term 4: Friday 10th November 
 

School Hours 
8.30am – 2.30pm 

Recess - 10.40am – 11.00am 
Lunch - 1.00pm – 1.30pm 

 
 
 

Students Last Day for 
2022 

Thursday 
15th December  

 
Students First Day for 

2023 
Wednesday 
1st February 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
Where has the year gone!! It must be true that if you choose a job you love, then you 
never work a day in your life. I am pleased to say, this is the case for staff at BPPS which 
makes the year fly by. 

Teaching is not just a job, but a passion and I am pleased to work with a group of 
teachers, paraprofessionals and support staff who fall into this category. Working 
together they have navigated the challenges of 2022 and ensured the students at BPPS 
have had every opportunity to be successful. I am sure the community will join me in 
thanking them for their hard work, dedication and commitment. They thoroughly 
deserve the upcoming break. 

Student reports were sent home on Tuesday. Hopefully there were no surprises. The 
vast majority of students did very well and work very hard. Remember, focus on the 
ABE (Attitude, Behaviour, Effort) section for I believe if a student is doing the best they 
can, then that is all we can ask of them. Class lists were also made available on the 
school web site on Tuesday, hopefully this has helped reduce any anxiety for students 
and parents over the holidays, a reminder there may be minor changes over the 
holidays. 

A number of staff will be leaving BPPS to pursue the next stage of their lives. We wish 
them well and hope they depart BPPS with fond memories. 

Goodbye and best wishes to: Charlotte Hill (retiring), Leslie MacDonald (Edney PS), 
Charlie Cochran (LWOP), Alex Cochrane (Parental leave), Michelle Davies (resigning), 
Ashlee Bendeich (LWOP), Megan Oliver (Port Hedland Permanent), Elizabeth Rowe 
(Applecross PS), Fatemeh Alflouji (end of contract), Beth Allingham (Tch), Brook Harvey 
(Tch), Linda Henton (Ashburton PS).  

To our hard work School Board led by Mr Denis Coldham and P&C led by Ms Paula 
Kontor on behalf of the school community, staff and students a BIG thank you. We 
appreciate all that you do for BPPS. 

Thank you to the parents for your support, understanding and the care and love you 
show your child/ren. For it is you who are their ‘first and most important teachers’. This 
was obvious by the turn out at the Awards night on Thursday 8th Dec (feedback from 
the community and staff was that the new format was a great success) and the Year Six 
Graduation earlier this week when parents beamed with pride. 

Finally, to our amazing students. Your happy smiles, eagerness to learn and enthusiasm 
is what makes being a teacher and principal such a great profession. I hope you enjoy a 
well-earned break and are ready for the challenges of another years learning next year. 
I am confident that the majority of your parents will be very happy with your school 
reports. I wish our departing Year Six students all the best for the future and hope the 
school values and motto of Be Think Grow installed in you will serve you well into the 
future. To the whole Bletchley Park Primary School community, I trust you have a 
wonderful summer break / festive season with family and friends, for they are the most 
important people in our lives. Stay safe. I look forward to reconnecting with you all in 
2023.  

Best Wishes Wayne Walpole Principal 

 

 

 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/
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2023 – Class list 
 
The following considerations have been taken into account when making placements. 

• Academic achievement, social/emotional development and student behaviour 
• Needs of Special Educational students 
• Gender balance 
• Friendship groups 
• Parent requests 

Class lists have been formulated by current classroom teachers and are then reviewed by the leadership team. 

If your child has not been allocated to a classroom or you have any concerns, please email the 
school: bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au outlining your concern or child’s name and year level for 2023. We will 
try to respond to your request before the end of term. 

NB: Final decision regarding a student’s placement is at the discretion of the Principal. 

 
2023 Class Lists | Bletchley Park Primary School (bletchleyparkps.wa.edu.au) 
 

2022 – End of Year Classroom Award Winners 
 

 
 

mailto:bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au
http://www.bletchleyparkps.wa.edu.au/2022-class-lists
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2022 – End of Year Classroom Award Winners 
 

LA1 Respect Award Zeevah  1 

  Doing My Best Award Hayden  1 

        

LA2 Respect Award Eadie  1 

  Doing My Best Award Sebastien  1 

        

LA3 Respect Award Zainab  1 

  Doing My Best Award Jordan  1 

        

LA4 Respect Award Rumaysa 1 

  Doing My Best Award Bohdi  1 

        

LA5 Respect Award Arielle  3 

  Doing My Best Award Dominic  3 

        

LA7 Respect Award Flynn  3 

  Doing My Best Award Stojan  3 

        

LA8 Respect Award Mehreen  3 

  Doing My Best Award Aaryan  3 

        

LA9 Respect Award Grace  3 

  Doing My Best Award Jasmine 3 

 

LA10 Respect Award Sara  2 

  Doing My Best Award Tsherub  2 

        

LA11 Respect Award Imala  2 

  Doing My Best Award Moksha 2 

       

LA12 Respect Award Devdutt  2 

  Doing My Best Award Venelope  2 

        

LA13 Respect Award Venkat  2 

  Doing My Best Award Tahlia  2 
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2022 – End of Year Classroom Award Winners 
 

LA14 Respect Award Isabelle  3 

  Doing My Best Award Emma  3 

        

LA15 Respect Award Larry  4 

  Doing My Best Award Matilda  4 

        

LA17 Respect Award Troy  4 

  Doing My Best Award Milania  4 

        

LA20 Respect Award Tyson  4 

  Doing My Best Award Myra  4 

        

LA21 Respect Award Jake  5 

  Doing My Best Award Leah  5 

        

LA22 Respect Award Aila  4 

  Doing My Best Award Christopher 4 

        

LA23 Respect Award Luke  5 

  Doing My Best Award Connah  5 

 
LA25 Respect Award Liam  6 

  Doing My Best Award Jamie  6 

  

LA26 Respect Award Tas  6 

  Doing My Best Award Jing  6 

        

LA27 Respect Award Liam  6 

  Doing My Best Award Phoebe  6 

        

LA28 Respect Award Jean-Jay  6 

  Doing My Best Award Haneen  6 

        

LA32 Respect Award Milica  5 

  Doing My Best Award Madeline  5 

        

LA33 Respect Award Jacob  5 

  Doing My Best Award Tyler        5 

        

LA34 Respect Award Nathan  5 

  Doing My Best Award Jett  5 
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2022 – End of Year Classroom Award Winners 
 

SCHOOL BOARD Be Think Grow Award  Divseerat  6 

CITIZENSHIP Year 6 Damon  6 

DUX Year 6  Angelena  6 

 

Concert Night 
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Concert Night 
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Indonesian 
 

Indonesian Books Year 3 and Year 4 
 

To finish the year, students in Year 3 made mini books based on the story of The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar and students in Year 4 created books based on a story about different 

types of transport. They did an amazing job and many showed off their artistic talents. 
Bagus! 

Ibu Colquhoun Indonesian Teacher. 
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BPPS Graduating Year 6  
 

Congratulations to our Graduating Year 6 Students of 2022. 
Staff at BPPS would like to wish you all the best for a very successful 

future. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

2023 - Councillors 
 

                     Head Boy: Conrad 
 

   Head Girl: Aria 
 

          Councillors: Talhah, Liam, Joshua, Logan, Luke, Ella 
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2023 – Faction Captains 
 

Bradman Captains 
Chayce 
Peyton 

 

Farmer Captains 
Taylor 
Kobe  

 

Fraser Captains 
James 

Bridgett 
 

Strickland Captains 
Mason 
Alaina 
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P&C News 
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School Canteen – New Ordering System 2023 
 

Hello Bletchley Families 

The canteen re-opens in Week 2 of Term 1 
Robyn - Canteen Manager 
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Helping Hands 

 

 


